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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, Executive Staff

SUBJECT . FPM Letter No. 736-4 -- Full Field
Investigations on Competitive Service
Employees and Applicants for Critical-
Sensitive Positions

REFERENCE . Memorandum fram D/Security, same
subject, dated 23 May 1969

Considering the overall intent of referent, I do not feel
that the PTOS Directorate has any action to take on this matter.
An investigation undertaken by the PTOS Directorate generally
relates to such fact finding studies to determine whether violations
involving the exposure of classified information to unauthorized
persons occurred. Although by Charter the PTOS Directorate is
the focal point within the Office of Security the careers of Security

Officers assigned to components outside the Office of Security, i.e.
25X1A at Headquarters, #@ any investigation under-
taken by these Security Officers 1s done so at the request of their

component of assignment or the Director of Security through the
Investigations and Operational Support Directorate consonant with
policies developed and followed by that Directorate.
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